CHURCH WILNE PROBUS CLUB

7 Collier Lane

Ockbrook
Derby
DE72 3RP

The Clerk

Ockbrook & Borrowash Parish Council

Parish Hall

Ockbrook DE72 3SL
14th May 2018
Dear Sir,

Annual Report

Thank you for requesting an Annual Report for the Church Wilne Probus Club
for year ending April 2018.

First of all | am pleased to report that the Club is celebrating its Thirtieth
anniversary this year with a special lunch for all members and widows of
previous members.

During the past year we have had a full program of interesting talks monthly
plus a number of social events and trips to which members, partners and
widows are invited.

We have welcomed four new members this past year and our current
membership, including Life and Honorary members, stands at thirty nine. We
are a friendly group and would welcome more members.

Any persons wishing to learn more about the club or are considering joining

are welcome to contact me by phone (01332 663547).

Yours sincerely

Alan Hevey

Secretary
Church Wilne Probus Club



